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April 21, 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
As you may be aware, my position here at Holland is multi-faceted.  This week I write to you as 
the Supervisor of Special Services to encourage you to help us recognize Autism Acceptance as 
we enter into the final week of Autism Awareness Month.  
 
Holland Township School celebrates diversity and inclusion in education each day, we have a 
beautifully diverse student body in their abilities, gifts and talents.  Each day brings new joys 
and understandings.  Each day brings opportunities to learn.  
 
Next week we will celebrate Autism Acceptance through a building wide celebration.  Please 
join us each day in our spirit activities to bring students together to celebrate our differences, 
strengths and how we all fit into the puzzle.  Celebrations will take place PreK- 8th grade with 
opportunities for grade levels to comingle and share experiences.  Students will decorate 
together, come together over stories and experiences of individuals with Autism and color 
themselves into our own Autistic puzzle.  
 

 Monday 4/24- “Team Up 4 Autism” wear your favorite TEAM jersey 
 Tuesday 4/25- “Be an Individual” CRAZY SOCK day 
 Wednesday 4/26- “Put a Bully to Bed” PJ day 
 Thursday 4/27- “Blend Together” Tie dye day 
 Friday 4/28- “Go BLUE” wear blue to show your support 

 
As always, thank you for your ongoing understanding and support of our efforts.  
 
Enjoy your weekend.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 


